
From: Bonnie Low  
Sent: Mon Sept 16 2019 10:11 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: RE sanctions to councillors Cilevitz and Perrelli 
  
Please do not increase the recommended sanctions to councillor Cilevitz as was done 

so wrongfully and so mean spiritedly on Dec 17, 2018.  Please leave the sanction just 

as it is.   The sanction for Pirrelli, on the other hand , was not a s strong as it should 

have been. It should have been much higher. Bonnie low 


